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Update On Three Gorges Dam Congestion Caused by Annual Maintenance in China 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Source: China Xinhua News 

 

Regarding to previous announcement on 24 February 2017, please find the latest situation 

of Three Gorges Dam updated by the government. The northern ship lock of the Yangtze 

River’s Three Gorges Dam has resumed traffic on 14 March 2017 after annual maintenance.  

 

However, the impact of the feeder transportation to/from West China is still being affected. 

Numerous ships are accumulated in the vicinity of the dam and waited to pass through 

Three Gorges Dam. Thus, transit time (around 13 days) by feeder ex. Chongqing to 

Shanghai will gradually resume normal after 1 April 2017.  

 

Should you have any inquiries regarding situation of ports, schedules of vessels and the 

operation of shipments, please feel free to contact our Customer Services. 

 

http://www.scoopnest.com/user/XHNews/

